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Sent: 16 January 2020 18:52
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Response to the Draft Local Plan including proposed Wisloe Green site.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to register my objection to Stroud District Council's plan for the
development known as Wisloe Green.  I feel that this plan consists of far too many houses
in one place which will have a negative effect on a rural community. It is preferable to
prioritise sites at existing larger communities.There will be a huge strain on the
existing infrastructure which will create bottlenecks of traffic. There are more jobs in
the north of the district and yet this is a large proportion of the houses that are
planned here in the south of the area. Dispersal of housing across the whole area is far
more preferable.

I object to such a large development being on a green field site and think that the local
plan should use brown field sites. As this land is classified as Grade 2 very good
agricultural land it should not be considered for development.

This is not a good place for a housing development due to its close proximity to the M5
which is problematic both in terms of noise and air pollution. I do not feel that a band
of trees will ease this significantly.

Yours Faithfully

Sent from my iPad


